
                                           

   
 

 

 ND Industries, Incorporated 

1000 North Crooks , Clawson, MI 48017 

Phone 248-288-0000,  Fax 248-288-0022 

 
August 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The EU Biocidal Products Regulation (BPR, Regulation (EU) 528/2012) aims to 
improve the functioning of the biocidal products market in the EU, while ensuring 
a high level of protection for humans and the environment.  
 
This letter certifies that our products do not contain any of the substances 
regulated under the requirements of the EU Biocidal Products Regulation 
(528/2012). The foundation of this statement is based on formulation and 
component knowledge. 

Should you have questions or require further information regarding Biocidal 
compliance of any ND Industries, Inc. products; please contact ND Industries, 
Inc. Environmental, Health and Safety Department by using the email address 
provided below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Ajay Jain 
 

Ajay Jain 
EHS Manager 
ehs@ndindustries.com 
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